
 
 
 
December 27, 2006 
CIRCULAR No. 068-2006 
   
  
General Manager 
IN YOUR OFFICE 
 
 
         Ref.: Clearing House 
  
Dear General Manager: 
  
We hereby send you an attachment, a notice received from Banco Nacional de Panama whereby 
they notify on the timetable for suspending the document exchange and clearing service for 
2007. 
 
Without anything else in particular, we undersign. 
  
Attentively, 
  
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent 
  
  
Attachment: What we announced. 
  
 
The above is a translation of the original document delivered to me in Spanish. 

 
 
Iris Saied Torrijos 
Authorized Public Translator 
Resolution TP-125 of Sept. 20, 1999 
Ministry of Education 

 

http://www.superbancos.gob.pa/aspec_leyes/documentos/circulars/files/Notice_BANCO_NACIONAL.pdf
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